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24 September 2012 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
The Early Years Foundation Stage Statutory Framework states that positive partnerships 
between practitioners and parents are vital to a child’s learning and development. To enable 
us to celebrate children’s achievements at home we would like to introduce ‘Shining Star’ 
certificates.  
 
‘Shining Star’ certificates are for you to record a very special achievement that your child has 
made. It can be for any special achievement e.g. learning to ride their bike without stabilisers, 
trying hard to achieve something new or showing a great act of kindness. ‘Shining Star’ 
certificates can be collected from class teachers or downloaded from our website. We 
welcome photos and/or drawings to be attached to the certificate. Please then hand it to your 
child’s class teacher and they will share your child’s special achievement with the class. 
 
We look forward to sharing with the children their achievements at home. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Foundation Stage Team 

http://www.allsaints.herts.sch.uk/

